Christian County Commission
January 29, 2009

Convene

Presiding Commissioner John Grubaugh called the meeting of the County Commission to order at 9:00
a.m. on January 29, 2009 at the County Commission Office. Attendance: John Grubaugh, Present: Bill
Barnett, Absent: Tom Huff, Present. County Clerk Kay Brown is taking the minutes .

9:00 a.m. Meeting at Ozark Abstract - Real Estate Closing
Ozark Abstract notified the Commission that the paperwork for the real estate closing was not complete and
requested that the meeting be postponed until 2:00 p.m. today.

Motion/Vote - Postpone the Real Estate Closing

Eastern Commissioner Tom Huff made a motion to postpone the real estate closing with Ozark Abstract till
2:00 p.m. John Grubaugh seconded the motion. The motion passed by vote: John Grubaugh (Yes), Bill
Barnett (Absent), Tom Huff (Yes). Postpone real estate closing till 2:00 p.m.

9:30 a.m. P.C. net and Great River Engineering Re: G.LS. System

Those present for the meeting are Commission Secretary Julia Maples, Deputy Assessor Amy York , Senior
Planner Todd Wiesenhan, Resource Manager Jim Bresee, Collector Ted Nichols, Emergency Management
Director Phil Amtower, and Donna Osborn Christian County Headliner.

The Commission met with Steve Chedotte and Matt Koenig of P.C. Net, and Josie Bock from Great River
Engineering to discuss faster and more efficient usage of the GIS technology in the offices that need access .
Josie, Matt and Steve will communicate with each other to form a workable solution and they will report
back to the Commission on February 19th at 9:30 a.m.

Motion/Vote - Approve the Minutes

Eastern Commissioner Tom Huff made a motion to approve the revised minutes for January 8, 12, 15, 22,
and 26, 2009 Bill Barnett seconded the motion. The motion passed by vote: John Grubaugh (Yes), Bill
Barnett (Yes), Tom Huff (Yes).
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